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Nurse’s Note

09/25/2020

· The Flu Clinic today was a success!
Many staff and students received their Flu vaccine this morning here at school. Thank you all for being flexible and allowing for such a smooth process. *For those who had an injection- continue moving your arm around this evening, this aids in spreading the vaccination away from the injection site and lessening any discomfort.

· For those who have NOT yet had the Flu vaccine
Per the CDC, for the upcoming flu season, flu vaccination will be very important to reduce flu. It can help reduce the overall impact of respiratory illnesses on the population and thus lessen the resulting burden on the healthcare system during the COVID-19 pandemic.

A flu vaccine may also provide several individual health benefits, including keeping you from getting sick with flu, reducing the severity of your illness if you do get flu and reducing your risk of a flu-associated hospitalization.

· Reminders
· If your child is not feeling well, please keep them home. With change of season, allergies, asthma, etc., It may be difficult to decipher whether it is an actual illness or not. Best practice is, when in doubt, keep them out! The following 24hrs will allow you to make a better decision on whether it is ok for them to return to school or a call to the doctor in necessary.

-As the cooler weather approaches, many of us will be bundled up with the heat on in our vehicles. Please be mindful that this may cause an inaccurate elevated temperature. Having the window down and/or heat off prior to pulling up for temperature check may help to eliminate this issue.

-A continued thank you for all your cooperation wearing a mask and ensuring your children are sent to school with a properly fitting mask. Proper hand hygiene and mask wearing is our best defense against spreading illness.

